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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm   6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

CURRICULUM INFORMATION 
The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday 

Year 
Group 

Maths English Science 

Y1 Part whole models  The Snail and the Whale descrip-
tive writing  

 Seasons  

Y2 Shape  Materials linked to Beegu  Materials  

Y3 Addition and subtraction  Dialogue  Comparing rocks types  

Y4 Geometry  The Minotaur  States of Matter  

Y5 Understanding decimal numbers  Indirect and direct speech  Continue filtering investigation  

Y6 Geometry   Alternative endings  Light 

RE CURRICULUM 

Y1 Prayer, Saints and Feasts  

Y2 We are talking about how to treat each other fairly  

Y3 Creation   

Y4 Understand the prayer of St Teresa  

Y5 'Our Father' prayer and how it changes how you live  

Y6 Other Faiths (Islam and Sikhism)  

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 
 

We have two vacancies for parent governors which need to be filled.   Parent governors 

are elected by and from the parents of children currently attending our school. They 

serve a four-year term of office and bring a very important and valued perspective to the 

work of the governing body. 

 

Information was sent on School Ping earlier in the week, with all the information.  If you 

would like a paper copy, which includes a nomination form (you can nominate yourself) 

please come to the office. 

 

Kind regards, 

Karen Matthews, Clerk to Governors 

http://www.st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:admin@st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

Chaplaincy Commissioning 
 

 
 

 
This week, some of our children went to Clifton to be commissioned into the church and 

meet Bishop Declan. 

Jaxon and Naranjan did a superb job of carrying our school banner. 

The Team met up with other children in our partnership schools too which was wonderful! 

This year our Chaplaincy children will be focussing on the love we show to others and are 

planning many ways we can deepen the prayer life of our school and reach out to our com-

munity with love at the centre of everything we do. 

ESFA Girls' Football Tournament 
 
Our girls took part in their first football tournament at Oxstalls Sports Campus. We 
were up against some tough school teams but we fought very hard. We weren't suc-
cessful and were bottom within our group but did manage to secure a win in the play-
offs. Well done to the team for persevering and not giving up without a fight! Our 
next league match is on Monday 23rd October. Please come along and support us if you 
can! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Year 3 and Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed their Black History Month workshops 

on Wednesday 11th October. They used role play to learn about the lives of prominent 

black people throughout history and today. Children developed their understanding of 

discrimination, cultural heritage and chronology.  

 

“Today we worked in groups of twos and fours. We made freeze frames about Black 

people and what they did in the past." Sara 3CE 

 

" We went in a circle dancing to some Carribean music. Then we got into groups of two 

and did a true or false quiz. After that we went into groups of four too recreate a mov-

ing timeline." Aibel 3CE 

 

Over the next 2 weeks children in all year groups will also be learning about black saints.  We 

look forward to sharing this learning with you at the end of term. 

 



 

SECONDARY TRANSFER 

Time for Secondary School: Parents/carers of Year 6 children (born 

between 1 September 2012 and 31 August 2013), are reminded 

that now is the time to apply for their secondary school place for 

September 2024. To make your application: 

 you must complete the secondary transfer application form provided by 

your home Local Authority (available on the LA website) by 31 

October, and: 

if you are applying for a baptised child for any of the Catholic secondary 

schools listed below, you should also additionally complete their 

Supplementary Information Form (available on the school’s website) 

and provide the school with a copy of your child’s baptism certificate, 

also by 31 October.    

                    St Augustine’s College, Trowbridge 

St Bede’s College, Bristol 

St Bernadette’s Secondary School, Bristol 

St Gregory’s College, Bath 

St Joseph’s Secondary School, Salisbury 

St Joseph’s College Swindon 

St Peter’s High School, Gloucester. 

  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 

 

 

 

 

St Peter’s Church - Saturday 11th May and Saturday 18th May  

St Augustine’s and English Martyrs - 11am on Saturday 4th May at English Martyrs and 11am 

on Sunday 5th May at St Augustine’s.  

The application forms are available on each church’s website (Sacraments page).   

Applications should be returned as soon as possible and no later than Friday, 27th October for St 

Peter’s and Sunday 29th October for St Augustine’s and English Martyrs. 



This year we have decided to participate in a ‘Christmas Design Project’ run by Cauliflower Cards. The 

project aims to encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school.  

Your child has been creating his/her own Christmas design which can be professionally printed to 

produce personalized Christmas Cards, Gift Labels, Wrapping Paper and/or Mugs. On Friday 20th 

October, your child will bring home their original artwork attached to an order form with further 

instructions. Please keep the artwork attached to the order form, unfolded and as crease free as 

possible. If you wish to order, you must place your order online and return the original artwork attached 

to the order form to your child/ren’s teacher by Thursday 26th October. Many thanks  

Mrs McGuinness,Art Leader 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Wreath Making Night 

Friday, 1st December at 7.00pm 

£25 per person  

At St Peter’s Pre-School, Horton Road GL1 3PY 

To  book please email email Claire: 
st.petersunderfives@eygloucestershire.co.uk 

Payment must be made at the time of booking to confirm a space. 
Limited spaces available. 

 

 

 

 

 

Halloween Party 

Friday, 27th October 2023 

6-8.30pm 

The Gala Club, Fairmile Gardens, GL2 9EB 

£10 per family (up to 5 people) 

£2.50 single ticket  

Tickets available from Playgroup 

mailto:st.petersunderfives@eygloucestershire.co.uk


DINNER MENU – w/c  16th October  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Monday 

Spaghetti Bolo-

gnaise 

Roast Gammon  Chicken Enchiladas Fish Fingers & Chips  Chinese Vegetable 

Noodles 

Lentil & Sweet Po-

tato Curry  

Vegan Quorn  Cheese & Tomato Pizza  Cheese & Red Pepper 

Frottata 

Vegan Sausage & 

Mash  

Jacket Potato  Jacket Potato  Jacket Potato  Jacket Potato  Jacket Potato  

Our House Points totals for this week are: 

WIND 

155 211 182 213 

CONGRATULATIONS TO WATER! 

Wednesday 25th October  Whole School  Parents’ Evening  3.30pm—6.10pm 

Thursday 26th October   Whole School  Parents’ Evening  3.30pm—6.10pm 

Friday 27th October   INSET  

Monday 30th October   HALF TERM   

Monday 6th November   INSET   

Tuesday 7th November   Whole School  Return to school  8.45am  








